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What’s On at Cove Cliff 
October 19th – 23rd   

 
 

 

MONDAY, OCT. 19TH         
 

TUESDAY, OCT. 20TH  
 

WEDNESDAY, OCT. 21ST      
 8:00-8:40  a.m.  : Beginning band  
 8:40-9:20 a.m.   : Continuing Band  
 7:00 p.m.    : Virtual PAC Meeting 
 

THURSDAY, OCT. 22ND    
 

FRIDAY, OCT. 23RD  
All Day    : Province wide non instructional day – School is not in session  

 

Upcoming Events:   
Check our online calendar for upcoming events especially for early dismissals & Pro D Days.   
 

October 28th  2:00 p.m.  : Early Dismissal – Staff Collaboration  
October 30th     : Halloween at Cove Cliff – see below 
November 2-4th    : 2:00 Dismissal for Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews  
November 11th   - Remembrance Day – School is not in session 
 

Information and Reminders 
 

- Please remember to do the Daily Health Check prior to coming to school. 
- MASKS:  Please remember to send your child to school with a mask in their backpack. 

Even if your child does not wear a mask during class time, wearing a mask is required if 
your child were to fall ill and comes to the medical room.  

- Before and After School – We’d like everyone to arrive on time in the morning in time 
to start our daily routines. Just a reminder that after school, students should be heading 
home for the day. Thank you! 

 

https://www.sd44.ca/COVID-19/dailyhealthcheck/Pages/default.aspx#/=
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- Outdoor Clothing – please remember to send appropriate outside gear with your child 

for outdoor learning 
- Winter Concert:  - Our Concert is cancelled at this time.  

 

 

Halloween at Cove Cliff - Friday October 30th  
 

 Students may arrive at school dressed in their Halloween costume. They will change 

into their regular clothes and store costumes for the remainder of the day in their 

backpacks or cubby by recess. Please ensure that your child brings a change of 

clothing to school and takes all costume items home on Friday afternoon. This is an 

important discussion to have with your child.  

 We ask that all costumes:  

o be appropriate for an elementary school setting – No blood, excessive gore, 

creepy clowns or weapons. Please have culturally sensitive costumes as well. 

o follow the Cove Cliff Code of Conduct  

o be safe and create no potential tripping or visibility hazards  

o be manageable without adult support  

o be stored easily in the student’s backpack or cubby  

 Each year schools can have a significant amount of garbage (candy and fireworks) on 

the grounds/field the day after Halloween. If you would like to help us clean up the 

grounds on the weekend, we’d really appreciate your assistance in making the 

grounds safe for our children.  

 Please remember that we are not allowed to bring in food to share. 

 We encourage families to take costume photos at home. We are looking forward to 

this fun event and thank you for your continued support. 

 


